THE HIGH SPEED TROPHY

Our President, Harold Scott presenting the Trophy to George Silk
(Jnr.) at the Midland Section’s Headquarters at the Forest Inn, Lickey
End. George afterwards gave a most interesting talk on the development
of his “special”, which we hope to have available as an article in a
later edition of Yowl.

THE DURBAN RUN

Three Scotts we hear are now entered, including the much travelled
3 speed Super from Salisbury with Neil Smith aboard. Hope to have a
detailed description of the event for our next issue. The Super has been
smartened up for the occasion, with the correct oil tank now fitted plus
a pair of the “Sharp” aluminium gear shields. (We have received the latest
photograph of the model, but unfortunately being in colour it is not
suitable for reproduction.)



